Physical Education at
The Brow

October Half Term Newsletter
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Half Term Achievements

Walk to School (WOW) - It's great to see so many children
walking to school and earning badges. This year's WOW
theme is WALK FOR THE WORLD.

Year 6 Football - Well done to our Year 6 football team who
took part in a competition at Wade Deacon High school.

Table Tennis - A big shout out to our KS2 children who are
taking part in table tennis sessions at Kingsway Leisure
Centre. Keep up the hard work!

Upcoming Events

Swimming - Next half term it is Class 5's turn to go
swimming at Brookvale. After Christmas, it will be Class 4's
turn to get in the pool.

Afterschool Clubs - Next half term we have KS2 Netball on a
Wednesday with Miss Scutt and KS2 Football on a Friday
with Colin from Halton Street Soccer.

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education
Leader

This year we are trying to promote girls participation in
football. This is a country wide initiative in aid of the
Women's World Cup 2022.

Weetabix Wild Cats is a non competitive football club for
girls. Weetabix Wildcats is all about having loads of fun and
meeting new amazing friends. Our local venue is in
Murdishaw.

For more information -
https://find.englandfootball.com/venue/187316800725.



